
Motor Vehicle Appeal:  

 

In accordance with O.C.G.A 48-5-311:  

A county staff member will receive the appeal application for the motor vehicle. The Taxpayer will 

submit with a written appeal request a tax paid receipt, the motor vehicle tax bill or Fair Market 

Value, and a bill of sale. The sales bill will need to be signed by both the buyer and seller with a paid 

amount.  

Count staff members will verify information and take pictures of the vehicle under appeal. Once all 

the information is gathered the appeal will be given an appeal number and scanned into the Motor 

Vehicle folder.  

If a valid bill of sale is submitted, the Tax Assessors will use the bill of sale value, and a correction 

will be submitted to the Tax Commissioner. 

If any discrepancies are found with the bill of sale or a bill of sale cannot be produced then a staff 

member will pull NADA, Kelly Blue Book or Edmonds to determine the vehicle’s value.  

Once the value is determined a written letter or email will be sent to the Taxpayer with the new 

Fair Market Value.  

A Taxpayer will have 30 days to appeal the value of the vehicle.  

O.C.G.A 48-5-(C)(1) 
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